
Greater Nashua Continuum of Care 

Nashua City Hall, March 1, 2017 

 

Vice-Chair Tom Lopez called the meeting to order at 8:00AM. Introductions were made by all. 

After introductions, Mike Apfelberg commented that it is Eileen Brady’s last meeting before 

retirement and he acknowledged all of her years of hard work and dedication to our community.  

Minutes from the January 4, 2017 meeting were reviewed with Mike Apfelberg motioning to 

approve, Candace Gebhart seconded. The motion passed without objection. Minutes from the 

February 1, 2017 meeting were reviewed with Magaly Rios motioning to approve, Candace 

Gebhart seconded. The motion passed without objection. 

Presentation: 

Peter Kelleher and the agency leaders of the Partnership for Successful Living (PSL) gave an 

overview of their non-profit structure, their work towards ending chronic homelessness and 

veteran homelessness, as well as an overview of services provided by each of the six PSL 

agencies.  

Q: Eileen Brady: Has the new Governor been to visit? 

A: He visited before the election. 

C: Sue Mead: Milford Regional Counseling mentioned accessing a first appointment within a 

week is uncommon but GNMHC also offers immediate access.  

Announcements: 

Tom Lopez shared that the Employment Connect committee will be meeting on March 14, 2017 

at 3:00 at NSKS to begin planning this years’ event.  

Mike Apfelberg of United Way announced that the Nashua Prevention Coalition is offering a 

Narcan training today at 3:30PM at the United Way office. Mike also spoke about SB 94, 

regarding the Affordable Housing Fund. He explained what it will do and encouraged advocacy 

regarding the bill.  

Andi Reed-Linane from Nashua Housing Authority provided handouts to everyone and spoke in 

regards to the program/housing openings at NHA.  

Donna Marceau from Nashua Soup Kitchen and Shelter reminded everyone of Eileen Brady’s 

retirement party which will take place on March 31, 2017 from 1-4 at NSKS 

Tom reminded folks of upcoming meetings.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:00AM.  

Minutes taken by Wendy LeBlanc, Southern NH HIV/AIDS Task Force-PSL 


